
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Tuesday, July 19, 2016 5:58 PM 
Brenda Hawkins 
RE: Docket #160091-TP 

Follow-up to my earlier e-mail. Docket title was updated to include the "unbundling and collocation" 
elements, and to match name shown in MCD for TX273. 

From: 

Request for approval of interconnection agreement between Windstream Florida, LLC and 
Century Link Communications, LLC. 

to: 

Request for approval of interconnection, unbundling, and collocation agreement between 
Windstream Florida, LLC and Century Link Communications, LLC d/b/a Embarq 
Communications. 

Dorothy 

From: Brenda Hawkins 
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 3:58 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: Docket #160091-TP 

Company did not include resale. Thanks. 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 3:50 PM 
To: Brenda Hawkins 
Subject: RE: Docket #160091-TP 

Good afternoon, Brenda. 
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It is noted that you did not include "resale." If you would like that element added as well, please 
advise. We will not include it until/unless we are instructed otherwise. 

Thank you for your help! 

Dorothy 

From: Brenda Hawkins 
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 2:38 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Jeff Bates 
Subject: Docket #160091-TP 
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Hello Dorothy. Please change the docket title to: 

{1} reflect Centurylink's name as it appears in MCD (TX273} and 

(2} add the title to read as follows: Request for approval of interconnection, 
unbundling and collocation agreement between ... 

Thank you. 

Ms. Brenda H. Hawkins 
Public Utility Analyst 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Telecommunications 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Tel: {850) 413-6556 
Fax: {850) 413-6557 
bhawkins@psc.state.fl.us 
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